Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District
PO Box 9038
Chandler Heights AZ 85127
Office 480.988.2731
Fax 480.988.4015

checid@chcid.org
Office Hours — Monday through Friday 7:30am -2pm

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday August 12, 2020 at 26651 S
Valencia. President of the Board Vance Godwin, Directors of the Board Ella O’Neil, Thomas Wright, Field Manager Alfonso
Garcia, Engineer Greg Dunnan, and Recording Secretary Nicole Woods were in attendance. All those in attendance were wearing
masks.

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance
»  The meeting was called to order on Wednesday August 12, 2020 at 7:06 p.m.

Call to the public

New Business

March — June P & L’s were discussed.

June 9th, 2020 minutes were read and approved. )

Repair bids%ere giéﬁu;Seq, ;nd %e,émal bid was decided on. = Pﬁ\( nton  InNoter fan ‘('/'d’?:z'
Possible website changes wer€ discussed.

Budget that was turned in was discussed.

Hodsen house removal bids were discussed.

Discussed needing to create plan to start future projects at next meeting.
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Old Business
»  Plan to replace irrigation conduit Discussion
» RU 43 & RI 35 vs R4 Discussion
> Irrigation net square foot for water service

Action Items
»  Ella O’Neill will call demolition companies that submitted bids.

Adjournment
Vance Godwin motioned to adjourn the meeting.

Thomas Wright seconded the motion.
The meeting was adjourged at 8:11 p.m.
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